
Summary of Minutes of Canton Liberal Club Committee Meeting  held on the 7th April , 2022 

 

The Chairman opened the meeting. The Secretary then read the minutes of the meeting held 31st 

March 2022.  The minutes were accepted unanimously as a true record. 

 

The Acting Treasurer then presented the ‘Treasurer’s Report’ and ‘Accounts for payment’ These 

were accepted. 

 

The Secretary noted that the wages detailed were the first done by our accountants. The week in 

question was the week the minimum wages increases kicked in ( 1st April) and apart from small 

details the handover went well. On the 6th April the changes to NI and tax start  as well. 

  

Correspondence: 

 

A letter from the Marchant Navy Association requesting use of the club for meetings as they did 

before  lock down  was read out. As they desire to meet Wednesday afternoons it was agreed that if 

necessary they could use Committee Room if Alexandra bar  and Hall being used.  

 Duties were allocated. 

 

Any other business: 

 

The Chairman congratulated Lisa and Nathan Manley for the 2nd quiz night held recently.  It was 

noted that Tina’s Titans won the quiz for a second time. 

 

The Chairman re-iterated staff must not contact Committee members unless as a last resort – they 

should contact the General Manager or the Secretary. 

 

The Chairman reminded members of the Finance Committee that there was a  meeting scheduled 

for Wednesday 13th April. 

 

Concern about the misuse of the disabled toilet was expressed. The difficulty of preventing people 

not disabled from using the toiled  was noted.  Someone who might not be registered disabled but 

could be actually disabled unknown to anyone might wish to use the toilet. This will be dealt with 

in due course  but its not acceptable for people to make a mess in the toilet and cause distress to 

others.  

 

The Racing trip that was advertised was discussed. This isn’t an official club event and can be dealt 

with outside of Committee. The Committee had merely agreed that a notice of interest be posted on 

the board. 

 

The members of the Entertainment Committee were reminded that they had a meeting scheduled for 

8pm on the 14th.  

 

Concern over the lack of staff on the previous Saturday was shared.  A discussion of staffing and the 

events  that day  followed. It was agreed that when such  games as happened that day take place 

security will be for the whole 12 hours the club is open. The Secretary stated that the General 

Manager had tried really hard to recruit but to no avail.   

The Chairman summarised the discussion by stating that when such events take place we have to 

ensure that there is sufficient staff , security and Committee volunteers on duty to  minimise risk. 

 

The Chairman closed the meeting. 


